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Son, Joshua L. - PDR

From: Amelia Lightner <lightneramelia@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2019 8:35 AM
To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR
Subject: Re: March 7, 2019 UDC Meeting Agenda

Good morning Mr. Son, 
Thank you very much for this interesting information, I have viewed the beautiful plans and find them to be well thought 
out and look forward to see the completion of the project. However I am concern about the maintenance. will there be 
enough manpower in the DPW Garden Department to keep the flower beds and other items kept neat and clean. This is 
not a complaint but a concern. 
 
Thank you again, 
Have a bless day. 
Amelia Lightner  
 

On Friday, March 1, 2019 4:45 PM, "Son, Joshua L. - PDR" <Joshua.Son@richmondgov.com> wrote: 
 

Good afternoon, 
  
The Urban Design Committee agenda and related documents for the March 7, 2019 meeting are now available on the 
City's legislative website. You can access the agenda by clicking the link here: March 7, 2019 UDC Meeting 
  
To review the individual applications and the accompanying Staff Report, please use the links below: 
UDC 2019-12 Final 17.05 review of new GRTC Bus Shelters, city-wide 
UDC 2019-09 Conceptual location, character, and extent review of the Byrd Park Tanks roof replacement 
UDC 2019-13 Final location, character, and extent review of the Southside Community Center Master Plan 
  
The Urban Design Committee will meet at 10 am in the Conference Room on the 5th Floor of City Hall.  
  
Please let me know if you have any trouble accessing the information. 
  
  
Josh Son 
Senior Planner & Secretary to the Urban Design Committee 
Planning & Development Review (PDR), 
City of Richmond 
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